Fw: [EXT] Submission Decision - 2023 EERA Annual Conference Proposals

Jianwei Dong <jzd0077@auburn.edu>

Mon 12/12/2022 4:20 PM

To: Chih-hsuan Wang <wangchi@auburn.edu>;Kailea Manning <kem0147@auburn.edu>;Yan Diane Dai <yzd0038@auburn.edu>;Jill Salisbury-glennon <salisji@auburn.edu>;Deja Trammell <dlt0032@auburn.edu>

Dear all,

Just to let you know, our poster proposal for 2023 EERA got accepted.

Thank you for all your contributions. We are really a highly productive team.

Please find the link in the email below. You will find the necessary information for the trip.

Thanks to Kailea for willing to have the trip and present. If any others would also like to join, please let us know.

I hope you all have a wonderful fall break!

Jianwei Dong

Graduate Research Assistant, Auburn University
Department of Educational Foundations, Leadership & Technology
4036 Haley Center, Auburn, AL 36849

From: Kenda Grover <kgrover@uark.edu>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 11:00 AM
To: Jianwei Dong <jzd0077@auburn.edu>

Subject: [EXT] Submission Decision - 2023 EERA Annual Conference Proposals

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

View in browser

Dear Jianwei,

Thank you for your submission for the 2023 EERA Annual Conference Proposals. We are pleased to inform you that your submission, "Gender Differences in Graduate Students' Adjustment, Mental Health, Motivation and Learning Strategies During COVID-19," has been accepted!

Please notify your co-authors of the acceptance.

Your next step is to secure lodging at the conference hotel, the Embassy Suites Myrtle Beach. The last day to book your room at the conference rate is December 30, 2022.

https://www.eeraorganization.org/registration

We look forward to your presentation!

Sincerely, Kenda Grover University of Arkansas kgrover@uark.edu

If you no longer want to receive emails from EERA, please choose to Opt Out. To no longer receive future emails for this project, please choose to Unsubscribe.

Unsubscribe | Opt Out